
White Oak Township Board Meeting

October 12, 2020

Supervisor Dorwin Marshall  called the meeting to order 7:32 p.m. on Monday,  October 12,
2020.

In attendance were:  Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Aaron Graf, Trustee Diane Graf,
Trustee John Kemler, Zoning Administrator Thomas Brimhall,  Linda Basore,  Bradley Pischea,
Don & Eva Brown, Duane Walker, Galena Baker and Jeff Gilroy (Apex representative).   Trustee
Graf led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Kemler to approve the minutes of
the September 14, 2020 Regular Board Meeting.  Motion carried.

Treasurer Aaron Graf reported summer taxes are done with an exception of a few.   Motion
made  by  Trustee  Kemler,  seconded  by  Trustee  Graf  to  approve  the  treasurer’s  report  as
presented.  Motion carried.

Tom Brimhall presented his zoning report.

Aaron Graf, Treasurer reported that the APEX Wind Energy letter and survey was mailed out to
all taxpayers in the township.   There were 549 letters sent with 70 returned as of today.   There
are 17 yes and 120 no.   Discussion followed.

Trustee Graf made a motion to pay bills as presented.  Seconded by Trustee Kemler.  Motion
carried.

Supervisor Marshall adjourned the meeting at 8:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:   Linda Basore, Deputy Clerk


